

## Board of Directors

Gregg Milne
President
Mary Allred
Vice President
Darci Engen
Secretary

Rosemary Randall Treasurer

Steve Allred
Linda Averill
Laura Hunter
Sylvia Irvine
Larry Lark
Sylvia May
Katherine McFarland
Telisha Packard
Judith Smith
Kim Thompson
Charlotte Wood

P.O. Box 717 Everett, WA 98206 425-338-2273 www.christmas-house.org December 19, 2024

SnoCope Credit Union 3130 Rockefeller Ave. Everett, WA 98201

Dear SnoCope Credit Union Members:

This letter of sincere thanks comes to you on behalf of our entire Board of Directors for your donation from **SnoCope Credit Union** to Christmas House in the amount of \$1860.80 and for the gifts you collected.

This December we anticipate serving around 8,000 children from approximately 2,500 low-income families with Christmas gifts just as we did last year . We don't close our doors until the very last parent who wants our help is served.

We couldn't be successful without the help of more than 800 volunteers who give us over 7,500 hours of their time to help us bring Christmas smiles to so many children. And we couldn't do it without generous donors like you, **SnoCope Credit Union** whose gift makes a difference in the lives of so many children.

Your support validates our efforts for which we are truly grateful. Our procurement team will put your donation to good use. By shopping all of the Christmas sales, we can increase your donation to the max. Again, thank you for making Christmas dreams come true for so many children in Snohomish County.

Sincerely.

Gregg Milio President

Cashier's Check #: 40421

Amt: \$1860.80 Date: 12/19/24